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I vehemently oppose the idea of rank choice voting. Voting should be a straight 

forward process and not confusing. This is a deliberate attempt to undermine our 

democratic process and those sponsoring the bills consistently support bills that 

compromise our state. Do not move forward with this bill. Representative Pham, you 

need to be voted out because every bill you support is horrible for the People of 

Oregon. We are paying attention and you will be voted out.  


